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Greetings from the Dominican Republic!
We have had a wonderful and busy

month here of Spanish classes, 
Missionary Gateway classes, and many
powerful services! We have been blessed
to talk with missionaries around the
world, meet new people, and be God’s
hands and feet! We feel so blessed to
fellowship with so many kind and loving
people! We can’t wait to see what else

God will do! 

From: Samuel & McKenna Haslett

This past week our group participated
in the national youth camp! Continue
to pray with us over these young
people who are the future leaders of
the Dominican Republic! 

Prayer Request:



 This month, we have traveled from Santiago to other
areas of the country such as La Romana and Santo

Domingo. We have been a part of a Holy Ghost
crusade where several people received the Holy Ghost
and others received healing. That same weekend we
had the opportunity to paint a Bible school! Our group

also headed up a kids’ one day VBS where we
performed a puppet show and different action songs.

There were around seventy children in attendance and
it was a blast!

We have truly fallen in love with this country, and
We can’t wait to see what July has in store for the

MGC! 

We love this group!

Spanish Phrase:
¿Puedo orar por ti? 

Can I pray for you?  

How you can get
involved! 

CashApp: $HaslettAIM


